
I am interested in the BZA as an involved citizen seeking quality of life advancements 

for your Lansing residents.  I am looking to assist the city in increasing its tax base in an 

effective manner that enables a healthy and prosperous city.  I have substantial 

educational and professional experience in planning, organizational dynamics and 

decision making.  I seek to assist the city if at all possible in this endeavor.  

I currently serve as the vice president of the Lansing Planning Commission after being 

unanimously voted by the board members.  I am a 13-year resident of Lansing and plan 

to be here the rest of my life.  I am willing to attend meetings that support this aspect of 

volunteer service.   


